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Dear friends, 
 
It takes a great team to save lives at sea. Thank you for being part of the crew, and sending your very 
generous gift of $5.00. Your donation receipt is enclosed. 
 

For many of us, weekends are a time for family, relaxing and taking a break. Many Kiwis head out on 

the water to make the most of their leisure time and our Coastguard volunteers, many of whom 

have day jobs, are no different. But at any time, and on any day of the week, no matter what they’re 

doing, our volunteers will drop everything to help someone in trouble. 
 
Your donation of $5.00 will keep our volunteer crews trained and equip ready for the next 
emergency in your community. 
 
Your organisation makes it possible for us to be there, making life-saving decisions, anytime and 
anywhere when trouble arises.  
 
Thank you for creating second chances and saving lives at sea. 

 

 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Callum Gillespie 
Chief Executive Officer 
Coastguard New Zealand 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Shop for your Charity 
 



Official Donation Receipt 
Royal New Zealand Coastguard Inc.  
Receipt reference:  Shop for your Charity - 18/09/2020 
Charities Registration Number CC36138. IRD Number 48-565-816. 

  

  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Donation date: Friday, 18 September 2020   
Donation amount: $5.00 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Callum Gillespie 
Chief Executive Officer 
 

 


